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Prelate meets with Yerevan Police Chief Nerses Nazarian

On the evening of Tuesday, January 31, His Eminence Archbishop Moushegh
Mardirossian, Prelate, met with Yerevan Chief of Police Nerses Nazarian who is in Los
Angeles on an official visit. The Police Chief arrived in Los Angeles in response to an
invitation by Pasadena Police Chief and has since had meetings with representatives
from the Pasadena and Glendale Police Departments.

The meeting took place at Glendale’s St. Mary’s Armenian Apostolic Church
where Chief Nazarian was joined by Consul General of Armenia Gagik Giragossian,
Mr. Hagop Hovannesian, Pasadena Police Department representative Mr. Vazken
Gourdikian and Mr. Ara Dsahagian, member of ANC Pasadena chapter and
P.A.P.A.K. Joining the Prelate were Prelacy Christian Education Co-Director Very
Rev. Fr. Barthev Gulumian, Executive Council Chairman Mr. Hrair Balian, Co-Chair
Dr. Hagop Der Megerdichian, and Treasurer Mr. Vahan Bezdikian.



During the meeting, the Police Chief spoke about his mission in Armenia and
became familiarized with the works of the Prelacy. Upon parting, the Prelate and the
Police Chief exchanged gifts.
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